
 

REVENUE SHARING 

VDOT Revenue Sharing program provides opportunities for Wythe County to partner with VDOT 

to bring non-state maintained roads into the system.  The county may apply or qualifying roads to 

be brought into the system with VDOT providing one-half of the construction funds.  The other 

half of the construction is provided by Wythe County from the residents requesting the road to be 

brought into the system.  In addition to the half of the construction costs, the residents are 

responsible for any utility relocation costs.  Residents unable to present their share of the estimated 

costs upfront may petition the Board of Supervisors to establish a transportation service district to 

create a tax district to raise necessary funds for their share of the costs. 

 

The following roads may be considered for Revenue Sharing: 

 

ROAD 

NAME 

 

LENGTH 

 

FROM 

 

TO 

COST 

ESTIMATE 

Beetle Spinner 

Drive 1.2 miles 

Major Grahams Road 

(SR 619) 

Intersection of 

River Hills Road 

 

$196,128 

 

Bentwood 

Drive 

 

 

0.8  miles Dunford Road (SR 605) 

End of Bentwood 

Drive 

 

$149,816 

 

 

Dyer Road 

 

 

0.5 miles 

Wysor Highway (US 

Route 100) End of Dyer Road 

 

$114,940 

 

Orion Drive 

 

 

0.1 miles 

Ivanhoe Road (US 

Route 94) 

Intersection of 

Wildwood Lane 

(SR 1016) 

 

$34,952 

 

Penwood Lane 

 

 

0.1 miles Topaz Drive (F045) 

End of Penwood 

Lane 

 

$35,000 

 

Staff Street 

 

 

0.2 miles Kohler Avenue End of Staff Street 

 

$150,000 

 


